QIrIG ARD RUNAT AN UACHTARAIN
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY (GENERAL TQ THE PRESIDENT

20 April 2023

Mr. John D Flanagan

IRB Supreme Council

[rish Republican Brotherhood
The Mermaid House
Liscannor

Clare

Eire

Vg5 DKF7

Dear Mr. Flanagan,

Thank you for your letter of 19 April 2023 to President Higgins.

The contents of which have been noted.

Le gach dea-ghuli,

Aoibhin Ki
Secretariat
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D08 E1W3
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